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13/11/2024

MRS Shelley Carey
6 Larool Road ST
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2024/1362 - 40 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I am excited about the proposed development at 40 Myoora Road.
It will bring business into Terrey Hills, which will help the suburb to prosper, as well as a lovely
new venue for locals to take advantage of
I support this new venue




